
Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: PD9AX201D2L 

Date: 07-29-2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Microsoft Corporation to apply to the FCC 
for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This authorization 
applies to Intel Corporation, FCC ID:  PD9AX201D2L, originally approved 12/19/2018. 
We are aware that Microsoft Corporation intends to use their own FCC ID: C3K1985 to create 
subsequent change in ID for this module to allow use for multiple hosts conditions.  

Sincerely, 

Steven C. Hackett 
Wireless Product Regulatory Engineer 
Wireless Test and Certification Center 
Intel Corporation 

steven.c.hackett@intel.com 
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